From: Peter Iwanec [mailto:pmiwanec@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2015 10:27 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Baronica Roberson; Godziela, MaryJo
Subject: Donated Materials to Oriole Park Branch of the Chicago Public Library

Dear Mr. Berlin: 

I am writing on behalf of the Oriole Park Branch of the Chicago Public Library. In June, 2015 we received approximately 9 donated books or other non-print materials at the library. These materials were sent to Better World Books (BWB).

Thank you. 

Peter Iwanec
Branch Manager
Oriole Park Branch
Chicago Public Library
